
                                             

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

We are very excited to announce that The Lunch Bag service are bringing their service 

to our school. The healthy school lunch delivery service are a nationwide company with 

their newest kitchen just opened in Nenagh, Co. Tipperary. Other facilities in Longford, 

Clare, Wexford and Bray already produce 40,000 hand crafted lunches fresh every 

morning. The company are in the top 6% of Q marked companies in the country, with 

house-hold brands which adhere to the schools healthy eating policy. 

 

The Lunch Bags’ mission is to empower children to care for their future-self through 

educated, healthy food choices. The service allows children the opportunity to sample a 

wide variety of foods each day without additional cost or waste to the family. The 

service is also an opportunity to have covid sterile lunches brought directly to the 

classroom. 

 

All children in the school will bring home an Intro bag on Monday the 25th of April 

First lunches will then be delivered Wednesday the 27th of April. 

Please remember to order before 12noon the day before you want lunch. 

 

Please note registration for your school may not be available until you receive 

this sample bag on launch day. So if you are unable to find your school no need to 

worry as we are just getting it ready. 

 

As the safety of children is of paramount importance, The Lunch Bag service 

ensures that any children with allergies will not be exposed to any product containing 

that allergen, with the kitchen a 100% nut free facility. This information is all available 

within the brochures, however, if you have any further queries, just call 043 33 62038 or 

email info@thelunchbag.ie 

 

This is a fantastic opportunity for the school, and we look forward to seeing the 

benefits to both children and parents alike. Please take a few moments to review the 

attached brochure and register. 
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